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Tēnā koe Toni 
 
Thank you for your request of 21 January 2023, to Mahi Haumaru Aotearoa | WorkSafe New 
Zealand (WorkSafe), requesting the following information: 

 
• Please could I request all compliance certificates for pyrotechnic displays held in 

Queenstown, South Island for November and December 2022 and January 2023. 

 
Please accept my apology for the delay in our response. I understand that there was an 
administrative error whereby WorkSafe did not receive your original request. In respect of your 
request, this has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
Please find attached a copy of the requested information. Some information (contact information 

and employee names not publicly known) has been withheld from the certificates being released, 
pursuant to section 9(2)(a) of the OIA, to protect the privacy of natural persons. As per section 
9(1) of the OIA, I do not consider that, in the circumstances of this case, the withholding of this 
information is outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable in the public interest to 
make the information available. 
 
You have the right, by way of complaint under section 28(3) of the OIA, to request an 

investigation and review of WorkSafe’s decision to withhold information by the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
 

If you require any further information, please contact ministerial.services@worksafe.govt.nz. 
 

 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Darren Handforth 
Head of High Hazards, Energy & Public Safety 
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